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Dear Susan

Thank you for your email.  I can confirm that an extension as requested is fine.

Kind regards

James Kirkham BA (Hons) MSc MRTPI
Principal Planning Officer – General Developments Planning Team Development Management Place and Growth Directorate Cherwell District Council and South Northants District Council Direct Line: 01295 221896 www.cherwell.gov.uk or www.southnorthants.gov.uk Follow Us:
Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
or www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil
Twitter @cherwellcouncil or @southnorthantscouncil


-----Original Message-----
From: Parish Clerk
Sent: 19 December 2018 17:01
To: Planning
Cc: Stella O'Neill; 'David Rogers'
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation - 18/02147/OUT

Thank you for your notification of the above application.

Please can you grant us an extension on the consultation until after our PC has a January 2019 meeting.  We will submit our response on Thursday 17 January 2019.

Please confirm that this extension has been granted.

Kind regards
Susan
Clerk to Deddington Parish Council

